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Kings Lock, Wolvercote   
 

Week commencing Monday 6 November 2017 
 

Balance beam replacement, Kings Lock 
 

 

 

 

The balance beams at Kings Lock are being replaced; week commencing 6 November 
2017. This work will require short stoppages of up to 2 hours at time as the beams are 
lifted out of place and the new ones are installed.  
 
 
The works are scheduled to take a couple of days to complete. All boats must be 
navigated in accordance with any instructions given from Environment Agency staff. 

 

 

We apologise for any inconvenience this closure causes and thank you for your patience 

during this time.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Barry Russell MBE 

Harbourmaster  

19 October 2017  

River Thames – river restriction 
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